
 

 

 

Dear Esteemed members and Contributors, 

We are delighted to inform you that the next issue of the North East Economic Review will be 

published soon. In this connection original research papers on themes preferably related with 

issues of the North East are solicited from our members. For details, kindly check “ information 

to Contributors” in our website  neea.org.in . The papers should be submitted to the Chairman 

of the Editorial Board at ebksingh@gmail.com by 15th June 2025. 

 

 

Regards 

Secretary NEEA 


